Welcome back! In order to move forward to feed and sustain our campus community, you'll nofice a few
changes at each of our dining locations. These changes were implemented according to the Center for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Pasadena Public Health Department’s current requirements
and Reopening Protocol. These changes will help us protect our students, staff, community & our team. We
appreciate your patience and understanding as we work within these guidelines.

Here are some of the changes you'll see:

No indoor dining

All menu items will be served in disposable containers

Outdoor dining is available & maintained by our dining staff during business hours

Please continue to adhere to distancing requirements even when outside

Families, housemates, partners, and the like can sit at tables designated for “family dining”

Separate doorways for entry and exit

While inside our units, guests will be required to wear a face covering over their nose & mouth at all times
Increased frequency of sanitization of touched surfaces

Hand sanifizers are conveniently located at each of our entrances & exits

Limited occupancy numbers at each of our dining locations

Each station will have its own separate waiting line clearly marked with floor decals set at safe distances
Protective clear barriers have been installed in various locations & areas to prevent close contact
between our staff, food, and customers

Our staff wear masks and remain behind clear protective barriers for your safety and theirs

Please be patient and speak in a loud clear voice. We want to ensure we hear your order correctly
behind your mask and our clear protective barriers

Small packaged condiments & individually wrapped utensils & napkins will be handed out by order and/or
by request

Payment systems are now cashless. Card fransactions only. Customers will swipe, insert, or touch their
cards for payment. For those who enter PIN codes, one-time use ftissues will be available for use to avoid
touching the pinpad between sanitizing

Pinpad and readers will be sanitized frequently throughout the day, and even more frequently during
peak periods of service

Here are some of the ways we are working to continue to provide an array of menu options, while minimizing
wait times. As such, the following changes have been implemented:

To ensure the quick production and assembly of our menu items, some menus have been adjusted &
preparation methods streamlined

Preset and customizable meals are available from the following stations:

Pizza

Grill

Mongolian

Comfort
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¢ The following station items will be prepackaged and available for quick Grab & Go service:

o Assorted cold deli sandwiches
o Assorted salads

o Sushi

o Hot Bowls of the Day (ie Rice Bowls, Noodle Bowls, Specialty Bowls)

Please visit our “Where to Eat” page for up-to-date hours and menu information.

Check out our EATS@Home & Chandler Marketplace pages to place online orders for our convenient meal kits
& grocery store inventory! New menus are available once a month! Pick up & payment are made at Chandler
during business hours.

We look forward to serving you soon!



